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We have a lot of exciting things happening here at Lakeside and your elders are 
busy at work behind the scenes.  
 
As well as praying regularly, when we meet each month we  
are spending concentrated time in prayer and petition for each of you in the con-
gregation. As elders we especially enjoy our prayer time and if you have any 
items to add to our list please come see one of us or send us an email 
(elders@mylakeside.ca). All of your prayer items are kept  
strictly confidential.  
 
Each Sunday morning we are noticing increased attendance with our summer 
families returning along with many new people joining our worship. This is a 
wonderful problem to have  and as elders we are working on how to best serve 
everyone who comes seeking the Lord. Thank you to those  
who help by welcoming them, helping to find seats and moving chairs around 
when needed.  
 
If you have any questions about things that are happening here at Lakeside 
please feel free to ask questions to any of your elders. 
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